
                                                      
           Greetings from Dr. Nuran Nabi 

         June 7, 2010 

Mr. Bishawjit Saha 

Chief Coordinator, International Bangla Festival 2010   

Dear Mr. Saha, 

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to attend the International Bangla Festival 

as a special guest. 

Unfortunately, I will be out of the town to attend FOBANA conference in Los Angeles, 

CA from July 2-4 and miss the International Bangla Festival. Nonetheless, I congratulate 

and thank you for organizing such a historic event.  

I am sure that the presence of so many dignitaries from both home and abroad, as 

mentioned in your invitation, will make the International Bangla Festival a new milestone 

in propagating Bengali language and culture in the international arena. 

As you know, I had always supported the activities of Muktadhara Foundation in 

promoting Bengali language and culture in North America, particularly during last 18 

years. I definitely would have participated in this historic event, had there been no 

conflict of schedules. 

I would like to take this opportunity to convey my best wishes to all the participants 

including the dignitaries, many of whom I know personally. 

I wish the International Bangla Festival a great success. 

With best regards, 

Nuran Nabi, PhD 

Councilman  

Plainsboro Township, New Jersey, USA  


